
From: Peggy Hoogestraat   
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 10:01 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP22-001 Public Comment 
 
Thank you for the opportunity for public comments at meetings across the state this week. 
I would like to, again, share the question that I presented at the Sioux Falls meeting on March 23rd. 
 
I listened to the March 15, 2022 PUC meeting. 
 
I understand that Summit is supposed to get landowners (on the route) names and addresses from the 
county treasurer in each county the pipeline route crosses. 
 
Have you or will you, the PUC or PUC staff, verify with each county treasurer that Summit followed the 
rules of permitting for a pipeline and received that information from each county treasurer? 
 
To further explain my question-County Treasurers would have a record of requests for the information. 
Are you willing to verify that action to know that the rules of permitting were followed? 
 
I am seeing a repetition of rules not followed. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Peggy Hoogestraat 

 
Chancellor, SD 57015 

 
Landowner of Minnehaha County property 
 




